REPORT OF GENERAL MANAGER

DATE WNovember 2, 2005

NO. 05-299

C.D. Various

BOARD OF RECREATION AND PARK COMMISSIONERS

SUBJECT: VARIOUS COMMUNICATIONS

Approved Disapproved

\General Manager

Withdrawn

The following communications have been received by the Board and recommended action

thereon is presented.

From:

1) Mayor, to the General Manager,
relative to establishing monthly meetings
with all general managers.

2) City Attorney, responding to
comments and documents submitted by
Robert Cherno at the September 21,
2005, Board Meeting.

3) City Clerk, relative to the
appointment of Mr. Gerry Miller as
permanent Chief Legislative Analyst.

4) City Clerk, relative to the
appointment of Ms. Maria A. Casillas to
the Board.

5) City Clerk, relative to a multi-year
plan to fund improvements to City
facilities that are open to the public and
adjacent sidewalks and curbs,

Recommendation:
Note and file,

Note and file.

Note and file.

Note and file.

Note and file.
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6) City Clerk, relative to authorizing
California Parkways Grant Program
application submittals.

7) City Clerk, relative to declaring the
Woodland Hills/Wamer Center Neigh-
borhood Council’s Avenue San Luis
Beautification Project a Special Event.

8) Phillp Mendelsohn, to Linda Barth,
relative to the inadequacies of the
Facility Locator on the Department’s
web site.

9) Ramiro Hernandez, El Sereno Rose
Hill Soccer Association, relative to how
they are being treated by the Facility
Director at El Sereno Recreation Center.

10) Tina Faresh, to the Los Angeles
Police Department, requesting extra
patrols at the Lemon Grove Park
Halloween Carnival.
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Refer to General Manager.

Note and file,

Note and file.

Refer to General Manager for response.

Note and file.

Report prepared by Paul Liles, Clerk Typist, Commission Office.





